
November 19, 2020

My Dear Parishioners:

I was informed last night that  another parishioner has tested positive for the Covid-19 virus. The Archdiocesan 

Task Force was immediately mobilized to take the necessary steps to mitigate the spread of the virus. 

Because this latest case is connected to the last one that was reported on November 08, 2020, this person has 

already been in quarantine and has not attended Mass since then.  The AOA Task Force has acted swiftly to get 

all those who were in close contact to be tested and continue to keep  themselves quarantined to monitor for 

symptoms.  

Our Lady of Lourdes church has already been deeply sanitized and continues be safe to open its doors.  I 

humbly  ask all to continue to follow the prescribed safety protocols by wearing masks, sanitizing hands, and 

keeping social distance.  If we follow all protocols, we will all protect ourselves and each other. 

Additionally, if you are feeling any kind of sickness such as a fever, sore throat, a cough, etc., please stay home 

until your illness has subsided and/or you have been tested for the coronavirus. 

Let us continue to  pray for our parishioners and all who are afflicted with this terrible virus and ask our Lady of 

Lourdes to intercede that this pandemic may come to an end soon. In the meantime, keep the faith!

Si Yu’os Ma’ase,

Fr. Paul A.M. Gofigan


